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ANTHEM Ayn Rand 2021-01-01 Hailed by The New York Times as "a compelling dystopian
look at paranoia from one of the most unique and perceptive writers of our time,"
this brief, captivating novel offers a cautionary tale. The story unfolds within a
society in which all traces of individualism have been eliminated from every
aspect of life — use of the word "I" is a capital offense. The hero, a rebel who
discovers that man's greatest moral duty is the pursuit of his own happiness,
embodies the values the author embraced in her personal philosophy of objectivism:
reason, ethics, volition, and individualism. Anthem anticipates the themes Ayn
Rand explored in her later masterpieces, The Fountainhead and Atlas Shrugged.
Publisher's Weekly acclaimed it as "a diamond in the rough, often dwarfed by the
superstar company it keeps with the author's more popular work, but every bit as
gripping, daring, and powerful." Anthem is a dystopian fiction novella by Ayn
Rand, written in 1937 and first published in 1938 in England. It takes place at
some unspecified future date when mankind has entered another dark age
characterized by irrationality, collectivism, and socialistic thinking and
economics. Technological advancement is now carefully planned (when it is allowed
to occur at all) and the concept of individuality has been eliminated.
The Last Marine T. S. Ransdell 2019-10-10
Economic Science Fictions William Davies 2018-05-11 An innovative new anthology
exploring how science fiction can motivate new approaches to economics. From the
libertarian economics of Ayn Rand to Aldous Huxley's consumerist dystopias,
economics and science fiction have often orbited each other. In Economic Science
Fictions, editor William Davies has deliberately merged the two worlds, asking how
we might harness the power of the utopian imagination to revitalize economic
thinking. Rooted in the sense that our current economic reality is no longer
credible or viable, this collection treats our economy as a series of fictions and
science fiction as a means of anticipating different economic futures. It asks how
science fiction can motivate new approaches to economics and provides surprising
new syntheses, merging social science with fiction, design with politics,
scholarship with experimental forms. With an opening chapter from Ha-Joon Chang as
well as theory, short stories, and reflections on design, this book from
Goldsmiths Press challenges and changes the notion that economics and science
fiction are worlds apart. The result is a wealth of fresh and unusual perspectives
for anyone who believes the economy is too important to be left solely to
economists. Contributors AUDINT, Khairani Barokka, Carina Brand, Ha-Joon Chang,
Miriam Cherry, William Davies, Mark Fisher, Dan Gavshon-Brady and James Pockson,
Owen Hatherley, Laura Horn, Tim Jackson, Mark Johnson, Bastien Kerspern, Nora O
Murchú, Tobias Revell et al., Judy Thorne, Sherryl Vint, Joseph Walton, Brian
Willems
Allegiant Sara Mack 2013-10-04 ** Allegiant by Sara Mack is the second novel in
The Guardian Trilogy. It is not affiliated with the Divergent series by Veronica
Roth. **Last summer, Emma discovered that true love never dies.It can return.It
can give you hope.It can pull you from darkness.Until it's ripped from
you.Again.As her 22nd birthday approaches, Emma Donohue finds herself back at
school and utterly alone. Hours away from family and friends, her solitary days
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are spent contemplating what never should have been. James should never have died,
but he did. He should never have been assigned as her Guardian, but he was. And
she should never have allowed Dane to get too close to her heart.But she
failed.Desperate to fill her time, Emma is intrigued by her mysterious new
neighbor, Garrett. She's never met anyone quite like him before, and, curious, she
attempts to discover his past. Little does she know his presence will pull her
into a world she could never imagine. A world that follows an ancient doctrine. A
world built on loyalty, yet plagued by secrets and lies.A world that will threaten
everything - and everyone - she loves.Allegiant is a new adult/college paranormal
romance containing moderate language/mild innuendo.Allegiant is the second story
in The Guardian Trilogy. The third novel, Reborn, is complete and due to be
published in February 2014.
Wind and Whirlwind: Utopian and Dystopian Themes in Literature and Philosophy
Ágnes Heller 2019-09-16 In Wind and Whirlwind Ágnes Heller and Riccardo Mazzeo
analyse utopias and dystopias in the works of philosophers and novelists and
highlight the importance to find one's way avoiding the charming destructive
traps.
Science Fiction and Indian Women Writers Urvashi Kuhad 2021-07-29 Science fiction,
as a literature of fantasy, goes beyond the mundane to ask the question: what if
the world were different from the way it is? It often challenges the real, builds
on imagination, places no limits on human capacities, and encourages readers to
think outside their social and cultural conditioning. This book presents a
systematic study of Indian women’s science fiction. It offers a critical analysis
of the works of four female Indian writers of science fiction: Rokeya Sakhawat
Hossain, Manjula Padmanabhan, Priya Sarukkai Chabria and Vandana Singh. The author
considers not only the evolution of science fiction writing in India, but also
discusses the use of innovations and unique themes including science fiction in
different Indian languages; the literary, political, and educational activism of
the women writers; and eco-feminism and the idea of cloning in writing, to argue
that this genre could be viewed as a vibrant representation of freedom of
expression and radical literature. This ground-breaking volume will be useful for
scholars and researchers of English literature. It will also prove a very useful
source for further studies into Indian literature, science and technology studies,
women’s and gender studies, comparative literature and cultural studies.
The Giver Lois Lowry 2014-07-01 Living in a "perfect" world without social ills, a
boy approaches the time when he will receive a life assignment from the Elders,
but his selection leads him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who reveals
the dark secrets behind the utopian facade.
"Blade Runner" and the Cyberpunk Narrative. Is Cyberpunk a Dystopian Narrative or
a Genre of its own? Mike Gallo 2018-04-11 Seminar paper from the year 2017 in the
subject English Language and Literature Studies - Literature, grade: 1,7,
University of Wuppertal (Anglistik), course: Narrating Los Angeles, language:
English, abstract: The reference "I’ve seen things you people wouldn’t believe"
marks one of the most iconic monologues in movie history. It perfectly describes
the confusing life within a dystopian future from the perspective of a being whose
existence is a comment on life itself. Replicants, artificial life, flying cars,
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dirty streets, confusing architecture and big corporations fill the narration of
"Blade Runner", often claimed as the showpiece of the art form of cyberpunk. What
is cyberpunk? What is cyber? What is punk? This seminar paper will examine the
origins of the cyberpunk narrative by amplifying its roots, the dystopian
scenario. Furthermore the dystopian roots within the utopian narrative will be
specified. Using the example of Ridley Scott’s 1982 movie "Blade Runner" the
significance of the city of Los Angeles within the cyberpunk narrative will be
examined and the importance of the classic hard-boiled detective crime fiction
will be put into contrast to Scott’s visionary image of 2019 Los Angeles. Is
cyberpunk just another version of the dystopian narrative or is it a genre on its
own? Is the narration within the cyberpunk universe still relevant or is the
cyberpunk era already over? By examining possible roots of the cyberpunk narration
within the hard-boiled crime fiction of the 1920s and 1930s, a connection to
Scott’s "Blade Runner" is tried to be reasoned.
Absent Rebels: Criticism and Network Power in 21st Century Dystopian Fiction
Annika Gonnermann 2021-04-19 Absent Rebels: Criticism and Network Power in 21st
Century Dystopian Fiction focuses on the relationship between literary dystopia,
network power and neoliberalism, explaining why rebellion against a dystopian
system is absent in so many contemporary dystopian novels. Also, this book helps
readers understand modern power mechanisms and shows ways how to overcome them in
our own daily lives.
Swastika Night Katharine Burdekin 1985 Seven hundred years after Hitler's conquest
of Europe men are encouraged to follow the soldierly virtues, while women are
reduced to breeders and victims
Article 5 Kristen Simmons 2012-01-31 New York, Los Angeles, and Washington, D.C.,
have been abandoned. The Bill of Rights has been revoked, and replaced with the
Moral Statutes. There are no more police—instead, there are soldiers. There are no
more fines for bad behavior—instead, there are arrests, trials, and maybe worse.
People who get arrested usually don't come back. Seventeen-year-old Ember Miller
is old enough to remember that things weren't always this way. Living with her
rebellious single mother, it's hard for her to forget that people weren't always
arrested for reading the wrong books or staying out after dark. It's hard to
forget that life in the United States used to be different. Ember has perfected
the art of keeping a low profile. She knows how to get the things she needs, like
food stamps and hand-me-down clothes, and how to pass the random home inspections
by the military. Her life is as close to peaceful as circumstances allow. That is,
until her mother is arrested for noncompliance with Article 5 of the Moral
Statutes. And one of the arresting officers is none other than Chase
Jennings...the only boy Ember has ever loved. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
The Ruins 2 T. W. Piperbrook 2017-03-22 BOOK 2 OF THE SEQUEL SERIES TO THE BESTSELLING LAST SURVIVORS SERIES Who will survive The Arches? A place of recovery has
become a place of death as one survivor's worsening illness puts three in danger.
Will the secrets of The Arches lead to the death of them all?
The Enemy Charlie Higson 2010-06-23 In the wake of a devastating disease, everyone
sixteen and older is either dead or a decomposing, brainless creature with a
ravenous appetite for flesh. Teens have barricaded themselves in buildings
throughout London and venture outside only when they need to scavenge for food.
The group of kids living a Waitrose supermarket is beginning to run out of
options. When a mysterious traveler arrives and offers them safe haven at
Buckingham Palace, they begin a harrowing journey across London. But their fight
is far from over-the threat from within the palace is as real as the one outside
it. Full of unexpected twists and quick-thinking heroes, The Enemy is a fastpaced, white-knuckle tale of survival in the face of unimaginable horror.
Eve Anna Carey 2011-10-04 The first book in Anna Carey’s chilling Eve trilogy, Eve
is perfect for fans of The Handmaiden’s Tale. After a deadly virus wiped out most
of Earth's population, the world is a terrifying place. Eighteen-year-old Eve has
grown up isolated from the rest of the destroyed world in an all-girls school. But
it isn’t until the night before her graduation that she discovers what her duties
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will be once she graduates. To avoid the horrifying fate that awaits her, Eve
flees the only home she’s ever known. On the run, she encounters Caleb, a rough,
rebellious boy living in the wild. Eve knows she shouldn’t trust him, but he
slowly wins her confidence…and her heart. He promises to protect her, but when
soldiers begin hunting them, Eve must choose between true love and her life. Eve
is the first book in Anna Carey’s trilogy, full of romance, adventure, sacrifice,
all set in a near future that is both wonderfully strange, and chillingly
familiar.
The Last Command Bobby Adair 2016-01-15 Haven't started THE LAST SURVIVORS? Get
Book 1 FREE at: amazon.com/dp/B00O2PB03U _________________ Death is inescapable in
the wild. Blackthorn's army marches toward the Ancient City as power struggles
ensue in Brighton. Several outcasts gather in the collapsed world of the Ancients.
Will they find answers and survive, or will they perish?
Genesis Trade Eliza Green 2019-02-20 Freedom comes at a high cost. For one of
them, that cost could destroy everything. Following treatment to reverse her
genetic alteration, Isobel returns to Earth to reconnect with the husband she left
behind. But on arrival, she is captured by the criminal factions controlling the
cities and sold into slavery. Marcus dreams of being more than the lackey of a
crime boss on a lawless Earth. But to impress Gaetano Agostini, he will need to
take command of the Indigenes who have returned. When a rumour circulates that his
boss wants him dead, Marcus is forced to seek help in the most unlikely of places.
While Isobel plans a daring escape to confront her past, Marcus must face a
sickening alliance with those he commands to protect his position on Earth.
Genesis Trade is the fifth novel in the dystopian society thriller Genesis series
and shines a light on two of Genesis Pact’s most elusive characters. Discover more
about Marcus’ murky present and Isobel’s mysterious past in this dystopian science
fiction story retold.
The Last Voyage of Poe Blythe Ally Condie 2020 Seeking to avenge the murder of her
true love while on a dredge ship searching for gold, fifteen-year-old captain Poe
Blythe becomes the architect of new defenses designed to destroy her enemies.
The Resisters Gish Jen 2021-01-12 The author brings an amazing story of a world
that looks only too possible, and a family struggling to maintain its humanity in
circumstances that daily threaten their every value and their very existence.
Bees 1778
Utopian and Dystopian Writing for Children and Young Adults Carrie Hintz
2013-10-11 This volume examines a variety of utopian writing for children from the
18th century to the present day, defining and exploring this new genre in the
field of children's literature. The original essays discuss thematic conventions
and present detailed case studies of individual works. All address the pedagogical
implications of work that challenges children to grapple with questions of perfect
or wildly imperfect social organizations and their own autonomy. The book includes
interviews with creative writers and the first bibliography of utopian fiction for
children.
Genesis Rising Eliza Green The uprising will destroy everything. A change of heart
can stop it. In the aftermath of a deadly virus attack on Exilon 5, life appears
to be returning to normal. For ITF Director Bill Taggart, temporary alliances with
old foes have been forgotten. Armed with only a fragile peace treaty, Bill wields
it to keep all factions of society lawful. But things turn sinister when a new
force takes control of the cities—a move that ousts Bill from his position. With
three opposing sides seeking independence, he scrambles to work out who is behind
the deadly move. When an old ally reaches out, Bill thinks he understands the
reason for the citywide attack. But the deeper he digs into the enemy’s motives,
the less obvious the reasons become. Without a strong leader and plan, the
uprising appears unstoppable. But Bill fears that to enact real reform on Exilon
5, change must begin with him. Genesis Rising is the eighth book in the Genesis
series. If you like strong heroines, dysfunctional characters, and nail-biting
scenes, then you’ll love the final installment in Eliza Green’s dystopian society
thriller series.
Dystopia and Economics Charity-Joy Revere Acchiardo 2018-03-09 Government
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collapsing? Zombies hunting you down? Everyone you know killed by a global
epidemic? Not to worry! Economics holds the keys to survival. Often known as "the
dismal science", it is particularly equipped to reveal order in what seems like
chaos. Economists observe human behaviour: what leads us to take action, and the
subsequent consequences. However, the choices made by individuals are not made in
isolation; they influence and are influenced by the actions of others. A set of
rules, even if unwritten, guides human behaviour. Foundational economic principles
stand firmly in place, even when society is breaking down, and an understanding of
these basic tenets of societies is essential to surviving the end of the world as
we know it. In this book, the authors draw from popular culture to show economic
principles at work in the dystopian societies depicted in The Walking Dead, Mad
Max: Fury Road, The Hunger Games, Divergent, A Clockwork Orange, and Last Man on
Earth. In each society, its members face resource and social constraints that
incentivize particular behaviours and lead to predictable outcomes. How does human
behaviour change when resources are severely limited, the legal system breaks
down, or individual freedom is stifled? The examples presented here shed an eerie
light on the principles that guide our actions every day. Dystopia and Economics:
A Guide to Surviving Everything from the Apocalypse to Zombies provides a userfriendly introduction to economics suitable for a general audience as well as
devoted students of the discipline.
Matched Ally Condie 2011-09-20 Cassia has always trusted the Society to make the
right choices for her: what to read, what to watch, what to believe. So when
Xander's face appears on-screen at her Matching ceremony, Cassia knows with
complete certainty that he is her ideal mate . . . until she sees Ky Markham's
face flash for an instant before the screen fades to black. The Society tells her
it's a glitch, a rare malfunction, and that she should focus on the happy life
she's destined to lead with Xander. But Cassia can't stop thinking about Ky, and
as they slowly fall in love, Cassia begins to doubt the Society's infallibility
and is faced with an impossible choice: between Xander and Ky, between the only
life she's known and a path that no one else has dared to follow. Look for
CROSSED, the sequel to MATCHED, in Fall 2011! Watch a Video
Katherine V. Forrest Phyllis M. Betz 2017-02-27 Best known for her Kate Delafield
detective series, Katherine V. Forrest is recognized as one of the preeminent
figures in lesbian popular literature. Yet her work has received little scholarly
attention. This critical study explores Forrest's entire body of work, including
her fiction and (perhaps more importantly) her writing about writing, popular
genres and her readers. Her science fiction and romance novels are analyzed, with
a focus on the reasons behind their enduring appeal. Her most famous romance,
Curious Wine, originally published in 1984, remains in print--a longevity far
exceeding the typical romance novel.
Alive Again T W Piperbrook 2021-10-10 Survival in a ravaged world... Hannah Evans
startles awake, covered in gore, in a place she doesn't know. Captured and
restrained in the hands of strangers, she struggles frantically to remember who
she is. And then she sees the needle she was injected with...and the bodies.
Before long, she's thrust into a desperate struggle to survive. Navigating a
crumbled landscape, fighting for her breath and her humanity, Hannah clings to the
shallow hope that her family is still alive. Death is all around her, but one
thing is certain: she needs to get home. A post-apocalyptic zombie series in a
dystopian world from best-selling author T.W. Piperbrook!
The Last Escape Bobby Adair 2015-10-14 They were dead. All of them. In the wake of
a massacre, Ella, Bray, and William flee into the wild, hoping to escape the
brutal vengeance of an unforgiving leader. In Brighton, political and economic
tensions boil. Famine is approaching. The monsters are amassing. And a costly
decision must be made, one that will threaten the lives of humanity's last
survivors...
Nineteen Eighty-Four George Orwell 2021-01-01 George Orwell's Nineteen Eighty-Four
is unquestionably the most famous dystopian novel of all times. Written in the
year of 1948, the author swapped the last two digits while describing a future
totalitarian society where the minds, attitudes and actions of the subjects are
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thoroughly scrutinized by the "Thought Police", suspected dissidents tracked down
and where the worship of the mythical party leader Big Brother is forced upon the
masses. The low-ranking party member Winston Smith begins secretly to question the
whole system and initiates a forbidden love affair with another party member.
Sandstorm T.W. Piperbrook 2021-05-18 Book 1 in the SANDSTORM Dystopian Science
Fiction series. Full series available now! Something is hunting the inhabitants of
Ravar For three generations, the colonists on Ravar have been stranded on a harsh
planet, forced to survive in a desert environment where only the scrappiest
animals and the heartiest plants survive. Most live without the foolish hope that
Earth's supply ships will ever grace the skies again. Trapped in a sandstorm,
Neena Xylance struggles to make her way back to her colony. What she doesn't know
is that she isn't alone, and what she finds might destroy the last of the fragile
life on her planet. Complete Series Reading Order: Sandstorm (Book 1) Windswept
(Book 2) Dustborn (Book 3) War Torn (Book 4) Or save and get the SANDSTORM
Complete Series Box Set! keywords: science fiction, dystopian, post-apocalyptic,
red rising, peter clines, dan simmons, james s.a. corey, c. gockel, lindsay
buroker, mark e cooper, star trek, star wars, sandworms, robert kirkman, patrick
rothfuss, space opera, dune, andy weir, brandon sanderson, space exploration,
colonization, alien worlds and planets
Final Blackout L. Ron Hubbard 2005-05-15 A land ravaged by war without end. Cities
gutted by weapons of mass destruction. Countries laid waste by biological warfare.
Governments ruined by greed, violence, and corruption. This is a world in the
throes of economic decay and at the mercy of terrorists. This is Asia. This is
Europe. This is America. This is Final Blackout. Across this devastated, postapocalyptic landscape marches one extraordinary soldier and his band of brothers.
He is the Lieutenant, a hardened military strategist and a charismatic leader of
men. The narrow-minded high command may have relieved the Lieutenant of duty, but
not of his honor—and his crack unit of warriors remains fiercely loyal to him.
Now, in a time of deception, desperation, and betrayal, they are headed into the
ultimate battle against the ultimate enemy—their own treacherous leaders. But for
the Lieutenant, a hero at the crossroads of history, it is time to do what is best
for his country and for his men—to undertake one last act of courage and sacrifice
... the Final Blackout. “As perfect a piece of science fiction as has ever been
written.” —Robert A. Heinlein “Compelling ... riveting ... Hubbard’s best.”
—Publishers Weekly
Ready Player One Ernest Cline 2011-08-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now a
major motion picture directed by Steven Spielberg. “Enchanting . . . Willy Wonka
meets The Matrix.”—USA Today • “As one adventure leads expertly to the next, time
simply evaporates.”—Entertainment Weekly A world at stake. A quest for the
ultimate prize. Are you ready? In the year 2045, reality is an ugly place. The
only time Wade Watts really feels alive is when he’s jacked into the OASIS, a vast
virtual world where most of humanity spends their days. When the eccentric creator
of the OASIS dies, he leaves behind a series of fiendish puzzles, based on his
obsession with the pop culture of decades past. Whoever is first to solve them
will inherit his vast fortune—and control of the OASIS itself. Then Wade cracks
the first clue. Suddenly he’s beset by rivals who’ll kill to take this prize. The
race is on—and the only way to survive is to win. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY Entertainment Weekly • San Francisco Chronicle • Village Voice •
Chicago Sun-Times • iO9 • The AV Club “Delightful . . . the grown-up’s Harry
Potter.”—HuffPost “An addictive read . . . part intergalactic scavenger hunt, part
romance, and all heart.”—CNN “A most excellent ride . . . Cline stuffs his novel
with a cornucopia of pop culture, as if to wink to the reader.”—Boston Globe
“Ridiculously fun and large-hearted . . . Cline is that rare writer who can
translate his own dorky enthusiasms into prose that’s both hilarious and
compassionate.”—NPR “[A] fantastic page-turner . . . starts out like a simple bit
of fun and winds up feeling like a rich and plausible picture of future
friendships in a world not too distant from our own.”—iO9
Starship Troopers Robert Anson Heinlein 1987 In a futuristic military adventure a
recruit goes through the roughest boot camp in the universe and into battle with
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the Terran Mobile Infantry in what historians would come to call the First
Interstellar War
Sandstorm Box Set T.W. Piperbrook 2021-05-18 SANDSTORM - The complete best-selling
dystopian science fiction series Books 1-4, available for the first time in one
special box set! Over 900 pages of reading! Something is hunting the inhabitants
of Ravar... For three generations, the colonists on Ravar have been stranded on a
harsh planet, forced to survive in a desert environment where only the scrappiest
animals and the heartiest plants survive. Most live without the foolish hope that
Earth's supply ships will ever grace the skies again. Trapped in a sandstorm,
Neena Xylance struggles to make her way back to her colony. What she doesn't know
is that she isn't alone, and what she finds might destroy the last of the fragile
life on her planet. The Complete Sandstorm Series - All in this one, special
edition Book 1 - Sandstorm Book 2 - Windswept Book 3 - Dustborn Book 4 - War Torn
keywords: science fiction, dystopian, post-apocalyptic, space opera, space
exploration, colonization, alien worlds and planets
Life as We Knew it Susan Beth Pfeffer 2008 Through journal entries, sixteen-yearold Miranda describes her family's struggle to survive after a meteor hits the
moon, causing worldwide tsunamis, earthquakes, and volcanic eruptions.
On Such a Full Sea Chang-rae Lee 2014-01-07 “Watching a talented writer take a
risk is one of the pleasures of devoted reading, and On Such a Full Sea provides
all that and more. . . . With On Such a Full Sea, [Chang-rae Lee] has found a new
way to explore his old preoccupation: the oft-told tale of the desperate,
betraying, lonely human heart.”—Andrew Sean Greer, The New York Times Book Review
“I've never been a fan of grand hyperbolic declarations in book reviews, but faced
with On Such a Full Sea, I have no choice but to ask: Who is a greater novelist
than Chang-rae Lee today?”—Porochista Khakpour, The Los Angeles Times From the
beloved award-winning author of Native Speaker,The Surrendered, and My Year
Abroad, a highly provocative, deeply affecting story of one woman’s legendary
quest in a shocking, future America. On Such a Full Sea takes Chang-rae Lee’s
elegance of prose, his masterly storytelling, and his long-standing interests in
identity, culture, work, and love, and lifts them to a new plane. Stepping from
the realistic and historical territories of his previous work, Lee brings us into
a world created from scratch. Against a vividly imagined future America, Lee tells
a stunning, surprising, and riveting story that will change the way readers think
about the world they live in. In a future, long-declining America, society is
strictly stratified by class. Long-abandoned urban neighborhoods have been
repurposed as highwalled, self-contained labor colonies. And the members of the
labor class—descendants of those brought over en masse many years earlier from
environmentally ruined provincial China—find purpose and identity in their work to
provide pristine produce and fish to the small, elite, satellite charter villages
that ring the labor settlement. In this world lives Fan, a female fish-tank diver,
who leaves her home in the B-Mor settlement (once known as Baltimore), when the
man she loves mysteriously disappears. Fan’s journey to find him takes her out of
the safety of B-Mor, through the anarchic Open Counties, where crime is rampant
with scant governmental oversight, and to a faraway charter village, in a quest
that will soon become legend to those she left behind.
On the Beach Nevil Shute 2010-02-09 "The most shocking fiction I have read in
years. What is shocking about it is both the idea and the sheer imaginative
brilliance with which Mr. Shute brings it off." THE SAN FRANCISCO CHRONICLE They
are the last generation, the innocent victims of an accidental war, living out
their last days, making do with what they have, hoping for a miracle. As the
deadly rain moves ever closer, the world as we know it winds toward an inevitable
end....
An Unexpected Journal: Dystopia Daniel Asperheim 2019-09-12 It is in the deepest
darkness that light shines most brightly. For this reason, dystopian stories are
often an effective channel to communicate the good news of the Gospel. Our worst
failings illustrate the transformation of the Holy Spirit most clearly. We cling
most tightly to hope in times of deepest despair. This collection of essays and
first release short stories illustrates the journey dystopian stories take us on,
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highlighting the problem, the answer, and redemption. Volume 2, Issue 3 Fall 2019
272 pages
Dystopia Gregory Claeys 2016-11-17 Dystopia: A Natural History is the first
monograph devoted to the concept of dystopia. Taking the term to encompass both a
literary tradition of satirical works, mostly on totalitarianism, as well as real
despotisms and societies in a state of disastrous collapse, this volume redefines
the central concepts and the chronology of the genre and offers a paradigmshifting understanding of the subject. Part One assesses the theory and prehistory
of 'dystopia'. By contrast to utopia, conceived as promoting an ideal of
friendship defined as 'enhanced sociability', dystopia is defined by estrangement,
fear, and the proliferation of 'enemy' categories. A 'natural history' of dystopia
thus concentrates upon the centrality of the passion or emotion of fear and hatred
in modern despotisms. The work of Le Bon, Freud, and others is used to show how
dystopian groups use such emotions. Utopia and dystopia are portrayed not as
opposites, but as extremes on a spectrum of sociability, defined by a heightened
form of group identity. The prehistory of the process whereby 'enemies' are
demonised is explored from early conceptions of monstrosity through Christian
conceptions of the devil and witchcraft, and the persecution of heresy. Part Two
surveys the major dystopian moments in twentieth century despotisms, focussing in
particular upon Nazi Germany, Stalinism, the Chinese Cultural Revolution, and
Cambodia under Pol Pot. The concentration here is upon the political religion
hypothesis as a key explanation for the chief excesses of communism in particular.
Part Three examines literary dystopias. It commences well before the usual
starting-point in the secondary literature, in anti-Jacobin writings of the 1790s.
Two chapters address the main twentieth-century texts usually studied as
representative of the genre, Aldous Huxley's Brave New World and George Orwell's
Nineteen Eighty-Four. The remainder of the section examines the evolution of the
genre in the second half of the twentieth century down to the present.
Sci-Fi Ultimate Collection: 160+ Space Adventures, Lost Worlds, Dystopian Novels &
Post-Apocalyptic Tales H. G. Wells 2018-12-21 Musaicum Books presents to you this
unique SF collection, designed and formatted to the highest digital standards and
adjusted for readability on all devices. E. M. Forster: The Machine Stops Richard
Jefferies: After London Richard Stockham: Perchance to Dream Irving E. Cox: The
Guardians Philip F. Nowlan: Armageddon–2419 A.D… George Griffith: The Angel of the
Revolution… Percy Greg: Across the Zodiac David Lindsay: A Voyage to Arcturus
Edward E. Hale: The Brick Moon Stanley G. Weinbaum: A Martian Odyssey… Abraham
Merritt The Moon Pool… Edgar Wallace: The Green Rust… H. Beam Piper: Terro-Human
Future History… Garrett P. Serviss: The Sky Pirate… Philip K. Dick: Second
Variety… Jules Verne: Journey to the Center of the Earth H. G. Wells: The Time
Machine Edgar Allan Poe: A Descent into the Maelstrom… Mary Shelley: Frankenstein…
Edwin A. Abbott: Flatland Jack London: Iron Heel… R. L. Stevenson: Dr Jekyll and
Mr Hyde George MacDonald: Lilith H. Rider Haggard: King Solomon's Mines She
William H. Hodgson: The Night Land… Edward Bellamy: Looking Backward… Mark Twain:
A Connecticut Yankee in King Arthur's Court Arthur Conan Doyle: The Lost World…
Edgar Rice Burroughs Pellucidar Series Caspak Series Francis Bacon: New Atlantis
C. J. Cutcliffe Hyne: The Lost Continent Margaret Cavendish: The Blazing World
Jonathan Swift: Gulliver's Travels William Morris: News from Nowhere Samuel
Butler: Erewhon Edward Bulwer-Lytton: The Coming Race James F. Cooper: The
Monikins Charlotte P. Gilman: Herland Ayn Rand: Anthem Owen Gregory: Meccania the
Su...
Jennifer Government Max Barry 2004-01-06 A wickedly satirical and outrageous
thriller about globalization and marketing hype, Jennifer Government is the best
novel in the world ever. "Funny and clever.... A kind of ad-world version of Dr.
Strangelove.... [Barry] unleashes enough wit and surprise to make his story a
total blast." --The New York Times Book Review "Wicked and wonderful.... [It] does
just about everything right.... Fast-moving, funny, involving." --The Washington
Post Book World Taxation has been abolished, the government has been privatized,
and employees take the surname of the company they work for. It's a brave new
corporate world, but you don't want to be caught without a platinum credit card-4/5
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as lowly Merchandising Officer Hack Nike is about to find out. Trapped into
building street cred for a new line of $2500 sneakers by shooting customers, Hack
attracts the barcode-tattooed eye of the legendary Jennifer Government. A
stressed-out single mom, corporate watchdog, and government agent who has to
rustle up funding before she's allowed to fight crime, Jennifer Government is
holding a closing down sale--and everything must go.
Dystopia & Education Jessica A. Heybach 2013-04-01 Dystopia and Education:
Insights into Theory, Praxis, and Policy in an age of Utopia Gone Wrong provides
an as-of-yet unexplored critical perspective for examining contemporary
educational theory, praxis, and policy with particular reference to the current
state of dehumanizing and often oppressive policy and practices that have come to
demarcate the era of NCLB and RTT. The authors in this collection employ dystopian
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themes found in literature, film, visual art, and video games as the lens for that
critical inquiry. As such Dystopia and Education: Insights into Theory, Praxis,
and Policy is an essential contribution to the philosophical/critical tradition in
educational scholarship. It is especially valuable because the inquiry undertaken
is from a new perspective—one that will extend the critical tradition into a yet
unexplored arena. Given the educational climate established by NCLB and RTT, this
collection is especially important to the ongoing critical analysis of such policy
mandates. There is also a significantly important timeliness to this book given
NCLB’s utopian expectation of universal academic proficiency among American
schoolchildren by the year 2014: as educators race to achieve such a noble yet
naïve goal, this collection of essays examines the educational environment that
has been enacted to achieve such ends, and describes our current state as a
utopia-gone wrong.
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